

GENERAL ENGINEERING CONTRACTOR

(408) 293·3669 • FAX (408) 298·9152



CALIFORNIA LICENSE NO A-178236

October 17, 2013

To:

Area Residents & Businesses

From: Wattis Construction Co., Inc.

RE:

City of Santa Clara, The Alameda Parking Improvements

Dear Residents & Businesses:

This letter is to inform you that the City of Santa Clara has contracted with Wattis Construction Co., Inc. to construct street improvements on The Alameda.

Construction will start October 21, 2013 and will last approximately 3 months. Work on The Alameda will be done between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday thru Friday.

The work to be performed includes construction of asphalt concrete pavement, curb, gutter, driveway, sidewalk, median parking, wheelchair ramps and electrical improvements.

During construction there will be considerable demolition work and truck traffic in the entire construction area. Normal work hours are from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday to Friday.

Construction warning signs will be posted in the affected streets in the next few days to direct traffic safely around construction activities. We ask that you please obey these signs.

Access to all businesses along The Alameda will be provided, with pedestrian access along the frontage of The Alameda and vehicular access from the rear. The residences near the project area will continue to receive normal city services such as street sweeping and garbage pick up.

We ask for your patience during this construction. We will try to complete this job in a timely manner to avoid further inconvenience to you. Should you have any questions please contact Jim Parissenti of City of Santa Clara at (408) 615-3061.

Please find the attached aerial photo showing where The Alameda and Camino Dr. will be closed to through traffic and the locations of the alleys that will become one-way routes from Mission to Camino and Camino to Hilmar.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.

Very Truly Yours, Wattis Construction Co., Inc.





meters